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Ora Gold Limited (ASX: OAU) refers to the ASX announcement ‘New High Grade Gold Intercepts at 

Crown Prince’ dated 15 December 2022. 

The ASX announcement in respect to the highlighted drill results contained a typographical error 

stating that: 

 

Highlights: 

 7m @ 15.75g/t Au from 30m in OGGAC456, incl. 6m @ 38.06g/t Au from 41m 

 

The correct drill result should be: 

 

 17m @ 15.75g/t Au from 30m in OGGAC456, incl. 6m @ 38.06g/t Au from 41m 

 

There are no other changes to the ASX announcement as a result of this correction. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The announcement has been authorised for release to the market by the Company Secretary. 

 

 

For further information contact:  
 
Frank DeMarte  
Company Secretary 
08 9389 6927 
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